
 

 

May 9, 2024 
Dear Unifor Members at Expertech, 
 
We want to express our deepest gratitude for your support. 
 
It is through our solidarity that we amplify our voices and fortify our stance at the bargaining 
table. Together, we are fighting for fair wages, just compensation, and improved working 
conditions, ensuring that every member's contribution is recognized and valued by Expertech. 
 
As we work towards a new collective agreement, we remain determined – and we encourage 
members to watch for updates as we progress through this process. 
 
In light of our ongoing efforts, we want to inform you that we are hosting an Expertech Caucus 
Meeting on May 14, 2024, in Kingston. This gathering aims to provide updates and discuss the 
next steps in our endeavor.  
 
We understand the uncertainty surrounding our current situation, and please rest assured that 
the committee is working tirelessly with the members' best interests in mind. 
 
Once again, we extend our heartfelt thanks for your steadfast support and solidarity. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
 
 
Len Poirier      Daniel Cloutier 
National Secretary-Treasurer   Quebec Director 
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